
SAMPSON COUNTY                August 3, 2020 
NORTH CAROLINA                                                                                    
 

The Sampson County Board of Commissioners regular meeting scheduled at 
6:00 p.m. on Monday, August 3, 2020, was rescheduled due to Hurricane Isaias.  

 
The meeting was rescheduled to August 11, 2020, at 6 p.m. in the County 

Auditorium, 435 Rowan Road in Clinton, North Carolina.  


